
Dear Parents,

As we approach the end of the school year, we want to take a moment to reflect on all the hard work and dedication that both our pupils
and staff have put in throughout the year. It has been a fantastic year for everyone, we are so proud of how our school community has come

together to support one another and continue to provide a positive learning environment for our children.
Our pupils have shown resilience, determination, and adaptability in their learning. They have continued to make progress and grow

academically, socially, and emotionally. This would not have been possible without the support and encouragement from our dedicated staff,
who have gone above and beyond to ensure that our students receive the best possible education.

We want to thank you, the parents, for your continued support and partnership in your child’s education. Your involvement in your child's
learning has a significant impact on their success, and we are grateful for the trust and confidence you have placed in us.

As we look ahead to the new school year, we are excited about the opportunities and possibilities that lie ahead. We are committed to
providing a safe, welcoming, and inclusive learning environment where every child can thrive and reach their full potential.

We wish you and your families a restful and enjoyable summer break. Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children, and we
look forward to welcoming them back in September.

I am so proud to share this amazing news - look at our pupils working hard and showing one of our school values out on the Football Pitch.
Well done.

Whitchurch Alport U9s team recently attended a presentation at Shrewsbury FC to receive the Respect Award. The team received the award
out of all the other U9 teams in Shropshire in recognition for their outstanding sportsmanship, politeness and respect for their competitors.

A number of the U9s team are part of Whitchurch Junior school.

They also won the Shrewsbury Up & Comers U9s Tournament and they got through to the final to win on penalties with Alexander Lee taking
the last one, who coped extremely well with the pressure!

The children who are part of the team and attend Juniors are:

Alexander L
Elliott B
Zack D

Emanuel K
Max S

Thomas G
Violet B
Alfie M
Danny C

Mrs Camacho
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Year 2 Leavers Service at St Alkmunds

Well done to the pupils pictured below who have had 100% attendance this year! 

Congratulations to the winners of the summer raffle!



If your child is going to be absent from school please contact the Academy office
via telephone (do not email, text or dojo as these may not be checked until later

in the day). 
Frequent absence and lateness can add up to a considerable amount of lost

learning and can seriously disadvantage your child in adult life.
To see our attendance policy visit the attendance page on our website

https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/attendance
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The Treehouse

Admissions

•For more information please contact the school office or
visit our webpage:

https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/treehouse

•For more information on nursery and in school admissions
please visit our webpage:

https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/admissions

To find out more about the amazing experiences we are having in school and keep up to date with what is
happening make sure you are signed up to you child’s class on ClassDojo. 

Follow us on Facebook - The Whitchurch CE Federation for updates from school and information about
events happening in the community.

Pictured to the above are our Federation Designated Safeguarding Leads. 
If you need to report a safeguarding concern you will need to contact the NSPCC. 

More information can be found on their website: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/reporting-abuse/report/

•Friday 19th July - Break up for
summer holidays

•Wednesday 4th September - First
day back at school after summer

holidays

UPCOMING DATES!Safeguarding

Summer Holiday Activities

School Lunches

We will have new menus when we return to school in September, we will be on week one
when we return to school (the Infants menu is pictured above, juniors will be having pizza on
Monday and the burger on Tuesday). Lunches can be pre-ordered on ParentPay up to three

weeks at a time. 
Meal prices in September will be:

• Nursery - £2.30 per day
• Reception to Year 2 - Free

• Year 3 to Year 6 - £2.75 per day

If you think you may be eligible for free school meals please click the link below:
•For more information on nursery and in school admissions please visit our webpage:

https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/admissions

https://next.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://next.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/

